
 

 

Date: June 1st, 2022 

Build26 
1455 West 2200 South, Suite 102 
SLC, UT 84119 
 
 
OBJECT: PINNACLE SOLUTIONS AND ROCKY MOUNTAIN LIGHTING AND CONTROLS HAVE MERGED 
 

To our valued customers, 

We are pleased to announce that Pinnacle Solutions and Rocky Mountain Lighting and Controls have 
entered into a definitive merger agreement. The synergies created by this merger have energized our 
entire team and we look forward to being the most strategic agent partner in our market.  

We understand that this is a new approach to the Electrical Division 26 in our market. With that in mind, 
we look forward to discussing the vision of Build26 and how we can support our joint business 
initiatives. Build26 will take the best of both companies and build an even stronger agency that can 
provide an unparalleled approach to how we support our customers and the manufacturers that we 
represent. Our collection of talented employees and the services that we provide are innovative and 
unique in differentiating Build26.  

Please save the date and come meet the entire team at our new building where the tenant 
improvement is underway and finished later this year. We will have food trucks, fun games, and an 
opportunity to talk with the Build26 team to feel our excitement.  

DATE: June 24th, 2022  
TIME: 11:00-1:00 
WHERE: 1805 South Redwood, SLC, UT 
 
We have also attached a quick reference guide for each department with a contact list for our team. Old 
emails will work for the time being as everyone transitions to the new platform. See attached contact 
list. 

We thank you for all for your continued support and are excited about the future of Build26 and our 
industry partners. 

 
Trevor Sorensen, Kelly Quinton, Karre Leishman, Maxwell Marler 
 


